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November 14, 2024 

Dear Valued Patient, 

It has been our honor and privilege to serve as your healthcare provider. We regret to inform you that 

Buckeye Health and Research will be closing its practice, and, as a result, we will no longer be able to 

provide family or primary care services. This includes arranging new services, ordering tests, or refilling 

medications after December 31, 2024.  

You are receiving this letter because you have previously received care from our clinic, and it is essential 

that your medical needs continue to be supported. We strongly encourage you to arrange for a new 

healthcare provider as soon as possible to ensure a smooth transition of your care. 

While we do not provide direct referrals from one family practice to another, we are pleased to inform 

you that Omnia Medical Group, conveniently located in the same building, has agreed to accept our 

patients as long as they are in-network with your insurance provider(s). Patients transferring to Omnia 

will also have the option to continue care with Nurse Practitioner Ashley Brannan. For more 

information or to establish care with Omnia, please contact their office directly at 614-587-7778. 

If you prefer to establish care with a provider outside Omnia, please consult your insurance company’s 

provider directory or contact local hospital referral services for additional options. 

To assist in transferring your medical records, please contact our office by December 31, 2024. You may 

authorize us to send records directly to your new provider using a HIPAA-compliant authorization form. 

After December 31, your records will be securely stored electronically, in compliance with local, state, 

and federal guidelines for retention and eventual destruction. Electronic records requests may reduce 

fees and processing times, although a nominal fee in accordance with Ohio law may apply for hard-copy 

requests. 

Thank you to all of our wonderful patients for entrusting us with your care. We wish you all the best in 

health and happiness, and it has been our greatest pleasure to care for you and your families. 

Sincerely, 

Buckeye Health and Research 
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